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MILBORNE ST ANDREW
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY

                        MEETING HELD ON 4th AUG 2016
No. 22	IN THE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE ROOM
1. Present: Mike Brown (MB), Sue Cherry (SC), Susan Gould (SG), David Gould (DG), Ronald Hogg (RH), Michael Hopper (MH), Quentin Miller (QM). Apologies received from: Georgina Carrington (GC), Pam Shults (PS), and Jo Witherden (JW).
2. The Minutes of Meeting No. 21 of the 7th July 2016 was approved with no amendments.
3. Matters Arising
a. (5a) The Ladybirds Pre-School presentation will be summarised and published on facebook.
b. (8f) CIL bandings – some Market Towns have areas that have ZERO rated areas, but this does not apply to villages.  MH presented the unfairness of this disparity at the Parish Council meeting, which was supported by the councillors, and this report was sent to NDDC on behalf of the NPG, the Parish Council also reported on their own behalf to the NDDC reflecting the unfairness of this disparity.
4. There were no Declarations of Interest based on the Agenda of the meeting.
5. Questionnaire
a. Construction – JW amended the document, QM amended the introduction, and Heather Hogg, photographer for the village magazine, put together the front and back covers for us.
b. Printing – the request for printing quotes was sent to 6 companies, 4 replied, of the two best quotes, the company who prints the village magazine was chosen, as the quality and service was already known.  The questionnaires have now been received from the printers.
c. Delivery – SG has put a call out to all on the contact list for volunteers, and, together with the NP working group, most areas are now covered, the remaining two areas should be covered shortly
d. Collection – The Royal Oak and the Londis Shop have both agreed to have collection boxes 
e. Analysis – All questionnaires will be uploaded on Survey Monkey so that analysis is easier.  The boxes will be regularly emptied, to enable gradual uploading.  MH reminded that when the draft Neighbourhood Plan is assembled, care should be taken not to replication policies already in existence in the Local Plan.
f. Publicity – the front page of the questionnaire will become the ‘profile’ picture for the group on facebook, along with an explanation and a link to the online questionnaire.  It will also be placed on Twitter.
g. SG will also laminate a version of the front page, less photos, large letters ‘Have you done it yet’ to be fixed to various places throughout the village.
6. Any Other Business:
a. Grant Application to cover questionnaire cost – unfortunately the minimum figure for grant application is £1,000, the printing was £221.  Therefore the Parish Council have agreed to use part of the money set aside for the NPG in the budget to fund the printing.  The next grant application will cover costs of consultancy to assemble the SEA and transport report that is needed.
7. The meeting closed around 8.45 pm.  The next meeting is hoped to be 15th Sept, dependent on availability of venue (after the closing date for return of the Questionnaires), 7.00pm, in the VH Committee Room.  The Agenda will be focussed on the feedback from the Questionnaire, and next steps.
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